
     

   
 

        

            
  

      

         
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

    
      

     
  

     

 

      
 

  

     

                                

                                

                                      

 
         

 

  
  

 

._o\.P~""•••0a 

•~- MINI ~ 
:.g~ET 

__.,:.· . 

m 

Food Recall 
Customer Notice 

The Old Cheese Room 

Baronet, Mini & Baby Baronet Soft 
Cheese 

As a precautionary measure The Old Cheese Room are recalling 
some batches of The Old Cheese Room Baronet, Mini and Baby 
Baronet cheese due to the possible presence of Listeria 
monocytogenes. 

Please do not consume these products. 

Packs affected: 

The Old Cheese Room Baronet, Mini & Baby Baronet Soft 
Cheese 

Pack sizes: 1kg, 270g and 200g 

Best before: 21/3/23 and 22/3/23 

4/4/23 and 10/4/23 

11/4/23 and 12/4/23 

16/4/23 and 18/4/23 

The ‘best before’ date is found on the back of the cheese. 

What you should do: If you have bought this product, please do 

not eat it. 
Instead: 

• Check if you have bought the affected batch codes. 

• You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch codes for 
reference at home. 

• Customers can contact us for a full refund (with or without a receipt). 

• For more information contact us at The Old Cheese Room at 
theoldcheeseroom@talktalk.net 

mailto:theoldcheeseroom@talktalk.net


        

 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for you co-operation 




